
                                                                                                             EXHIBIT 1 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

Revocable License Agreement 

City of Fort Lauderdale and The School Board of Broward County, Florida 

 
GENERAL OVERVIEW: 

In an effort to increase the safety of the students during drop-off and dismissal activities at Sunland Park 

Academy, it was determined that providing a new fence would be the best way to control student circulation at 

the bus drop-off location. The specific designed location of the new fence infringes onto city property and thus, 

an Agreement with the City of Fort Lauderdale (the “City”) was necessary in order to avoid costly geometry 

changes to the existing sidewalk drop-off area. The City has agreed to the plans and has asked to enter into said 

Agreement (See Exhibit 2 for details). 

 

This Agreement has been reviewed and approved as to form and legal content by the Office of the General 

Counsel. 
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